
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2015 8:20:59 PM
Subject: RE: Bank Legal Holiday Request

That would be very helpful.  We will need to think through how many days will be included in the Order or narrow the 
language to include only those days in which banks were closed due to the hazardous conditions (road closures). 
 
 
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 11:11 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: Bank Legal Holiday Request
 
We have a number of go bys from past disasters. Once you receive the letter, I'm happy to prepare. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2015, at 11:04 AM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Thank you, Neil. We are working out of the SEOC, so I am not at my desk. Call or text me at 
803-429-4561 if anything else arises. 
 
We'll track this and get back to you as soon as we can. What day do your folks need the order in hand? 
As you know, we are still conducting life safety operations, so we are trying to prioritize our actions. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2015, at 10:35 AM, Neil Rashley <nrashley@scbankers.org> wrote:

Rebecca,
 
I just left you a voicemail and I’m sure you are very busy.  I’m preparing a letter to the 
Governor requesting that she declare a legal holiday for banks affected by the statewide 
emergency.  We do have bank branches that cannot open due to flooding and weather 
related damage. I will have this to you shortly.
 
Call me if you’d like.
 
Thanks,
 
Neil Rashley
Senior Vice President and Counsel
South Carolina Bankers Association
2009 Park Street
P.O. Box 1483
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 779-0850
(803) 779-0890 (fax)
(803) 467-2210 (cell)
nrashley@scbankers.org
www.scbankers.org
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